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Notification for Resuming Duties – COVID19 
 
 
 
The Aeromedical Office of Transport Malta has been closely monitoring the pandemic 
situation, particularly now with the increase of positive cases whilst flight crew members are 
increasing their duties.  
 
It is therefore hereby being notified that flight crew and ATCO that have previously tested 
positive to COVID-19 must have an adequate assessment by an AME prior to returning to 
any flying duties within the stipulate required time as per publication attached on page 10. 
 
 
Further information can be found on guidelines as published by EASA for Aero-Medical 
Centres and Aeromedical Examiners regarding the examination and assessment of 
applicants. 
 
 
EASA publishes Guidelines for Aero-Medical Centres and Aeromedical Examiners regarding 

the examination and assessment of applicants | EASA (europa.eu) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

AEROMEDICAL SECTION 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:info.tm@transport.gov.mt
https://www.easa.europa.eu/newsroom-and-events/news/easa-publishes-guidelines-aero-medical-centres-and-aeromedical-examiners
https://www.easa.europa.eu/newsroom-and-events/news/easa-publishes-guidelines-aero-medical-centres-and-aeromedical-examiners

